KT KEY CLUB

The Official Newsletter of the KT Governor, Emily Howard



WHAT'S IN THIS ISSUE

Let's Get Connected!

ICON 2018

Fall Rally

RMH

YOF

Service Partners

LET'S GET CONNECTED!

As we begin to get ready for the end of the school year, Lt. Governors will begin to contact schools and ask for your contact information. In order for them to do their jobs to the best of their abilities, and keep in contact with you throughout the summer, they will need this information. A LTG's job is to keep you in the loop with the District, please, allow them to receive your contact information.





ICON

International Convention will be in the lovely Chicago, Illinois July 2-8. There will be some awesome key note speakers, amazing people, and really cool pins that you can collect from all over the Key Club world! I hope you will join me while our District takes the tour to Chicago! It is a great way to bond with your club, your district, and make some amazing new friends from all over the world! The price of the tour includes all of the following Convention registration fee Transportation Hotel accommodations All convention and tour activities Breakfast foods each day in the KT Suite At least two meals provided by the KT District! Again, I hope you all join me in this amazing trip!

Remember that there is still time to reserve your spot!

The registration fee is due May 10th. Find more info about ICON and get the registration form

here:https://www.ktkey.org/news/2018-icon-information/

KT DISTRICT PROJECT THE RONALD MCDONALD HOUSE

"KEEPING FAMILIES WITH SICK CHILDREN TOGETHER AND NEAR THE CARE AND RESOURCES THEY NEED."

FIND OUT HOW TO HELP OUT YOUR LOCAL RMH HOUSE BY GOING TO HTTPS://WWW.RMHC.ORG





FALL RALLY
KT'S FALL RALLY
WILL BE AT DOLLY
WOOD AMUSEMENT
PARK IN PIGEON
FORGE TENNESSEE
OCTOBER 20TH
2018
HOPE TO SEE YOU
THERE!

Y.O.F

The Youth Opportunities Fund (YOF) is an endowed fund for Key Club International held within the Kiwanis International Children's Fund. This fund uses earned interest to help Key Clubs and Key Club members serve the world by providing grants for service opportunities and scholarships for members.

YOF grants are given only to Key Clubs and/or club members.

There is one funding cycle for YOF grants per year. Applications are accepted from summer through fall and must be received by October 15 at 11:59 PM EDT. Applications are reviewed by the Key Club International Board at their November meeting.

Clubs may request funding assistance ranging anywhere from USD\$100 to USD\$2,000. The board typically funds those clubs who are asking for a portion of the total cost of the project and clubs who are working with other organizations to fund and complete the project.

Source: https://www.keyclub.org/youth-



SERVICE PARTNERS

Key Club International series with many other organizations to help improve the world.













PREFEREED CHARITIES

KCorps

Global Community Service Exchange







NATIONAL PANCAKEDAY®

GET IN CONTACT WITH ME EMAIL: EMILY@KTKEY.ORG INSTA:EMILYFHOWARD SNAP:EMILYHOWARD72

FOLLOW THE KTKEY SOCIAL MEDIA ACCOUNTS TO GET UPDATES ON ALL THINGS KEY CLUB!

INSTA: KTKEYCLUB

SNAP:KTKEYCLUB

TWITTER:KTKEYCLUB

FACEBOOK: KTKEYCLUB